CHARGERS' MONTHLY

CELEBRATING STAFF& STUDENTS

Middle School Student Life

Our Middle School staff and students wish everyone a happy holiday!





NYC Secondary 5 trip

Our students from secondary 5 visit New York City!





Staff Spotlight

HOPE Baskets



Tamara MacCaul is a CRHS Science Teacher who coordinates our Hope Baskets. Tamara and her team dedicate their spare time to ensuring that any Centennial family in need, has enough food during the holidays.



A Message from the Principal

Dear CRHS community,

On Sunday December 3rd, I attended my first CRHS Arts and Craft Fair. It was a magical moment. It was heart warming to see the CRHS community come together to share their passions in a festive atmosphere. I discovered so many new talents. Thank you to our wonderful PPO members for their hard work planning and orchestrating such a wonderful community event year after year. I am already looking forward to next year.

I want to wish you all a WONDERFUL HOLIDAY SEASON. May the NEW YEAR bring you JOY, HAPPINESS, and LOVE. Take the opportunity to spend time with family and friends.

Sophie Compagna

Principal

Craft Fair





What our Staff is Reading:

Lost at School by Ross W. Greene

<u>The Comfort Crisis: Embrace Discomfort to Reclaim Your</u> Wild, Happy and Healthy Self by Michael Easter

<u>How to Talk So Kids Will Listen & Listen So Kids Will Talk</u> by Adele Faber and Elaine Mazlish

The Creative Act by Rick Rubin

Dates to Remember

January 8

Pedagogical Day

January 9

Day 3



A Passage from our Reading

"FINALLY, ON JUNE 29, 2007, BOYEDOM WAS PRONOUNCED DEAD, THANKS TO THE IPHONE. AND SO OUR IMAGINATIONS AND DEEP SOCIAL CONNECTIONS WENT WITH IT."